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West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting — 22 January 2025

Summary of Discussions for External Publication

Background

This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing
Partnership meeting on 22 January 2025. It will be published for external partners
and stakeholders to keep up to date with the work of the Partnership.

Meeting summary

The meeting included the following discussions:

e The West Yorkshire Housing Partnership website is now live.

e The Annual report has now been launched and can be viewed on the WYHP
website.

¢ Inclusive Communities workstream — The workstream is currently planning out
the priorities for the year.

¢ Health, Housing and Homelessness workstream — A Dementia workshop was
held and involved people with lived experience.

e Climate Emergency workstream — The Solar and PV battery storage project is
now progressing with a planned start in the upcoming months.

¢ New Development — The workstream updated on steps being taken to build new
homes.



